



Pima County Constables

240 N. Stone Ave., Lower Level Tucson, AZ 85701 (520) 724-5442 Fax (520) 724-5445 www.pima.gov/depts/const.html

Serving the Community Since 1860

March 22, 2019

Richard Elias Chairman, Pima County Supervisors 130 W. Congress, 11th Floor Tucson, AZ 85701

Re: Retirement date for Constable Mary Dorgan

Dear Chairman Elias,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be officially resigning as Constable Justice Precinct Eight. My last day of duty will be on Friday, May 31, 2019. My position will be up for election again in 2020 with a new four-year term beginning January 1, 2021. I am a registered democrat, so a democrat will need to be appointed to finish out the remainder of my term.

My father, brother and I have 52 plus years of combined service as Pima County Constables. We were proud to be associated with Pima County and serve our community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (520) 850-3973.

Sincerely,

Mary C. Dorgan

Constable Justice Precinct Eight

cc: Mike Stevenson, Pima County Presiding Constable Chuck Huckelberry, Pima County Administrator